
 

AOSR Data Privacy and Security 

 
AOSR is committed to protecting the privacy and security of students, parents, teachers and staff. To that end, 
we follow this policy.  
 

● Our passwords are strong and include a combination of lower and upper case letters, numbers and 
symbols. 

● We never share our passwords or access to any school accounts. This includes but is not limited to 
PowerSchool, Network, AOSR Website, Gmail, and Managebac. 

● Our computers are meant for professional use. Students and non employees should not use these 
devices unless there are separate accounts and the Technology Department has approved this usage. 

● We log out of our computer anytime it is left unattended.  
● Grades are considered private and we will not share grades or records with anyone except the individual 

student, their parents, their teachers, and school administration.  
● We never post or share confidential information of students, parents, or other employees without 

written consent. This includes but is not limited to Report Cards, Contact information, Passports or IDs, 
or home address. 

● We report any security breach or suspected security breach to your Technology Department 
immediately.  

 


